
Announcements | June 5, 2024 
 
Thank you! 
Our life together happens, in large part, to the unseen ways each of you contribute here. Whether it is volunteering to help 
with the children, serving on a committee, making scones, helping clean and maintain the building, or reaching out to 
someone in need or who is new—all of these gifts of service add to the spirit and sense of belonging we are trying to deepen 
and expand. Thank you—all of you—for the many ways you contribute. 
 

Another way this occurs is through the quiet financial contributions that sustain our ministry. We don't tend to make a big 
deal about the weekly offering (though it is an important act of worship) or highlight the online contributions and automated 
gifts that are regularly given. As we look to pull together a new stewardship and finance committee in the coming months, 
we will discuss this and how we might do better thanking Friends for their generosity and partnership in our Meeting.  For 
today, however, please hear our "thanks" for all the ways you give time, energy, and resources. 
 

Visioning Process | Small Groups 
Several folks have expressed interest in seeing at least one more vision small group organized in June. It is not too late if you 
have not yet indicated your interest in being part of these conversations. Send Colin an email at 
colin.saxton@everence.com, and he will include you. There will likely be an in-person and Zoom option. 
 
Memorial Service for Roy McConaughey 

The McConaughey family invites you to join us in remembering and celebrating Roy’s life on his 80th birthday - Sunday, 
June 16th at 3:00 pm at NVFC.  
 
Meeting for Worship for Business | Tuesday, June 18 

Please bring your favorite ice cream to share to the Meeting for Worship for Business on June 18th. We’ll enjoy ice cream 
together starting at 6:00 pm and plan to do business from 6:30-8:00 pm. Our agenda will include a 6 month budget for 
2024, updates on our visioning process, and more. We would like to make childcare available, if you're interested in helping 
with that - please contact the office. 
 
Volunteer Needed 
North Valley is seeking a person who is willing and able to see to the regular maintenance of the church van (check ups, oil 
changes, etc). This does not require a lot of auto mechanic skills - simply time to check on it and to take it where it needs to 
go when it needs work. If you are interested in this volunteer opportunity please speak to Larry Hampton or Colin Saxton. 
 
Summer Kick-Off BBQ | Sunday, June 23 
Please join us on Sunday, June 23rd after worship for an all-church BBQ to commemorate the beginning of the summer 
season and to celebrate new memberships and recordings here at North Valley. More details to come! 
  
Learning and Growing Grant | Deadline July 1 

Applications for a Learning & Growing Grant are due by July 1st. Are you a young Friend between the ages of 17-26 with an 
upcoming opportunity to learn? Is there a conference that excites you? Are you beginning to think about taking a class 
to learn a new skill or enrolling in higher education? Maybe there is a unique experience that excites you about exploring 
Creation and yourself? North Valley would love to support you! We invite you to consider applying for the Learning and 
Growing Grant to be awarded a financial scholarship to help you experience, learn, and grow. The application is attached. 
 
Youth Summer Camps | July 8-11 

Registration for camp closes next Sunday, June 16th. Click here for registration and more details about summer camp for 
middle school and high school students. Contact Rachelle with any questions at rachelle@waysidefriends.org. 
 
Youth Events 

 Middle School (6:30-7:30 pm) and High School (7:45-8:45 pm) Youth Groups meet every Wednesday at Wayside 
Friends Church in the social hall (around the back of the building).  

 The last youth group for the school year is next Wednesday, June 12th at Chapters from 6 to 8 pm. 

https://waysidefriends.org/camp


  Fun Fridays (FF) will still be during the summer for both ms/hs. Fun Friday dates are - June 21 and 28, July 19 and 26 
and August 2, 9 and 16. More details to come.  

If you have any questions about youth programming, contact Rachelle at rachelle@waysidefriends.org 
 

THIS WEEK AT NORTH VALLEY 

June 5 6:30pm MS youth group - Wayside 

  7:45pm HS youth group - Wayside 

 6 6:00pm Elders meeting  

 9 9:30am Unprogrammed Worship 

  10:45am Programmed Worship - Senior Sunday 

 10 6:30pm Buildings & grounds meeting 

  7:30pm Basketball night - gym 

 11 6:30pm Visioning small group - contact Colin 

 12 6:00pm Last youth group - Chapters  

  7:00pm AC meeting 
 

Upcoming Events 
Memorial Service - Roy McConaughey | June 16 

All Church BBQ | June 23 
Camp AWEsome | July 1-3 

Youth Summer Camps | July 8-11 
Cereal Potluck Sunday | July 14 

Rock and Roll | July 31 - August 2 
 

Links 
** Zoom Link for Programmed worship on Sundays | 10:45am ** 

 Tithely Giving Form  
Meal Support | Newberg Emergency Shelter 

Laundry Sign-up | Newberg Emergency Shelter 
 

 2023-2024 Budget (July-Jun) General Fund Tithes and Offering 

Donations are accepted at northvalleyfriends.org 
 

  

Need more info? E-mail office@northvalleyfriends.org   

June 2024 Budgeted Tithes/Offerings:     $18,500.00 

June 2024 Tithes/Offerings Received through 6.2.24 $5,460.00 

Percent of Month's Projected Tithes/Offerings Received: 29.51% 

Fiscal Year Budgeted Tithes/Offerings (July 23-May 24): $213,670.00 

Tithes/Offerings Received  (July 23-May 24): 
  

$201,993.60 

Percent of Budget/Offerings Received (July 23-May 24): 94.54% 

Emergency/Benevolent Fund Balance:     $597.73 

 

https://waysidefriends.org/camp
https://linktr.ee/nvfc
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/98909594168
https://give.tithe.ly/?formId=c27529e3-6865-11ee-90fc-1260ab546d11
https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/31q0dy
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TDac4fDHUgd6zi4-6DBPMGpOqaYeFh9ikhNvW-MZnmI/edit?usp=sharing
http://northvalleyfriends.org/
mailto:office@northvalleyfriends.org

